
July 1, 2011 
 
Curt Pedersen 
Chair, Boundary Review Committee 
500 West Temple Street, Room 383 
Los Angeles, Ca  90012 
 
Dear Mr. Pedersen: 
 
We love Don Knabe and feel he really cares about us and our community.  Please don't change his 
district.  It works very well the way it is.  'If it ain't broke, don't fix it.'  Thank you., I hope the Boundary 
Review Committee will seriously consider this input, as any redistricting changes would have a huge 
impact on our community.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dean and Patricia  Lund 
Whittier 
Zip Code: 90601




